
The Town of Alberton is still looking for a few volunteers for a Government Review 
Commission. This is an opportunity to check in with how your local government runs. The 
scope of the review is restricted to the structure of the local government, not the policies 
or operations. This is a completely volunteer position with no financial compensation 
allowed. 
  
The time commitment for this role can vary, but it typically involves attending regular 
commission meetings, participating in training sessions, and dedicating additional time for 
research and report preparation. On average, commissioners can expect to commit 
several hours per week over the course of their term. This commitment is crucial to ensure 
a thorough and effective review process that can lead to meaningful improvements in local 
governance for the community. We estimate for smaller jurisdictions that each study 
commissioner could expect to spend 4-6 hours on study commission duties during the first 
1 – 2 months, then 3-4 hours per month after that. The minimum requirements of 
conducting the review steps and publishing the final report, if no changes are 
recommended, could be completed in 6 months or so. 
 
Contact the town office for more information on how to volunteer. 
 


